
16th February 2015

Consolidated response to the Scottish Government, SCIS, and OSCR on PE1531: 
Remove Charitable Status from Private Schools

Hundreds of signees of the original petition, the unqualified support of several MSPs, and 
serial national media coverage is not deemed sufficient evidence to suggest the need for a 
formal review? 

This statement is insulting to those of us who are deeply concerned by this issue, and 
personally, an affront to my intelligence. 

Not a single one of my questions has been answered, though I have had the courtesy and 
patience to answer many queries and concerns that I had already addressed in the 
original petition. 

My response to this is incredulity and bitter disappointment. How can the events of recent 
months not be deemed worthy of inclusion into, at least, one of the regular review 
processes? 

I politely request how I may make representation seeking a formal review of the 2005 Act? 

Ashley Husband Powton

(In response to the SCIS, may I direct them to points 5.1, 5.2 and 5.3 of my submission of 
6th January 2015)


